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Quit India Movement Day (10.08.24) 

 

"Ours is not a drive for power, but purely a non-violent fight for 
India's Independence." - Mahatama Gandhi 

 
1/3 COY NCC St. Xavier's College Ranchi, under the aegis of the 

Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC), organize the captivating 
Nukkad Natak performance on 10th August 2024, to commemorate 
the 82nd anniversary of the Quit India Movement. 

Approximately 60 cadets attended the event, which was held in 
the college campus to motivate and inspire other students. The 
performance showcased the significance of the Quit India Movement 
and its impact on India's struggle for independence. 

ANO Lt. Dr. Priya Srivastava Ma'am graced the occasion, 
emphasizing the importance of remembering and learning from our 
history. Her guidance and support boosted the morale of the cadets, 
who performed with talent and enthusiasm. 

The event was successfully conducted under the guidance of 
ANO Lt. Dr. Priya Srivastava ma'am, concluding with a sense of pride 
and patriotism, inspiring others to follow in the footsteps of our 
freedom fighters. 

 



 

 
 

 



Blood Donation Camp (12.08.24) 

"Your little effort can give others a second chance to live life." 
 

1/3 COY NCC St. Xavier's College Ranchi, under the aegis of the 
Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC), organized a successful Blood 
Donation Camp on 12th August 2024, on the occasion of International 
Youth Day. More than 80 students and Cadets attended the event, 
which was held in the college campus to motivate and inspire others to 
contribute to a noble cause. 

The camp showcased the willingness of the college community to 
donate blood and save lives. ANO Lt. Dr. Priya Srivastava ma'am graced 
the occasion, emphasizing the importance of donating blood and its 
impact on society. 

A team of doctors from RIMS Ranchi, including Dr. Chandra 
Bhushan, Dr. Bernali Saha, and Dr. Kavita Deogharia (Counsellor), were 
present to oversee the blood donation process, ensuring a safe and 
smooth experience for all donors. College Professors including Dr. Abhijit 
Dey donated blood, setting an example for others. Almost 70 units of 
blood were donated during the camp. 

The event was successfully conducted under the guidance of ANO 
Lt. Dr. Priya Srivastava Ma'am, concluding with a sense of pride and 
fulfillment, inspiring others to follow in the footsteps of generous 
donors. 

 
 



World Organ Donation Day (13.08.24) 
 

"Let your organs function even when you are not there. Let them give 
life to someone else." 

 
1/3 COY NCC St. Xavier's College, Ranchi, under the aegis of the 

Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC), organized an awareness program 
on World Organ Donation Day on 13 August, 2024. 
Approximately 150 NCC Cadets and students attended the event, which 
was held in the college campus to educate and inspire others to 
contribute to this noble cause. 

The program showcased the importance of organ donation and its 
impact on saving lives. ANO Lt. Dr. Priya Srivastava Ma'am graced the 
occasion, emphasizing the significance of organ donation and its 
benefits to society. 

A team of experts from SOTTO Jharkhand, including Dr. Rajiv 
Ranjan (Nodal Officer), Ms. Salvia Sharli (Consultant, IEC, Media and 
Publication) and Dr. Swati attended the event, providing valuable 
insights and information on organ donation. They highlighted the need 
for awareness and encouraged the cadets to become organ donors, 
setting an example for others. 

The event was successfully conducted under the guidance of ANO 
Lt. Dr. Priya Srivastava ma'am, concluding with a sense of pride and 
fulfillment, inspiring others to follow in the footsteps of generous organ 
donors. 

 

 
 
  



 
 
 

 
 

  



Tiranga Yatra (14.08.24) 
 

 

"Partitions pains can never be forgotten. Millions of our sisters and 
brothers were displaced and many lost their lives due to mindless hate 

and violence." 
 

1/3 COY SXC NCC, Ranchi, under the assistance of the Internal 
Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC), organised a Tiranga Yatra and Video 
Screening on the occasion of Partition Horrors Remembrance day on 
14th of August, 2024. 

Approximately 100 cadets and NSS volunters participated in the 
event, which kicked off from the college campus to Shaheed chowk and 
back. All the participants filled with utmost josh, recited the patriotic 
slogans that gave goosebumps. Followed by the Yatra, we had a video 
screening in order to commemorate the horrific day of partition. 

The video screening gave insightful scenes of the terrific partition 
of India and Pakistan in 1947. 

The event was successfully conducted under the guidance of ANO 
Lt. Dr. Priya ma'am, concluding peacefully and awaking others. 
 
 

 

 

 



Independence Day (15.08.24) 
 

 

“Let us all be brave enough to die the death of a martyr, but let 
no one lust for martyrdom” 

 
Remembering the sacrifices made by our heroes and striving 

for a brighter tomorrow on 78th Independence Day! with utmost 
pride and patriotic fervour, 1/3 COY St. Xavier's College, Ranchi, 
hoisted the national flag in the ubiquity of Padmshree Dr. S. P. 
Mukherjee together with Principal Fr. Dr. Nabor Lakra, Vice Principal 
Fr. Dr. Pradeep Kujur and the esteemed professors of the 
automonous college.This was followed by a phenomenal NCC parade 
that gave goosebumps. The whole environment was filled with a 
unique devotedness. 

The celebration was a great success under the guidance of ANO 
Lt. Dr. Priya Srivastava ma'am. It helped to instill a sense of 
patriotism and pride in the students and faculty members. 

 
 

 

 
 



 
 

 

 
 

  



Cleanliness Drive (25.08.24) 
 

 

*"Cleanliness is in our hand, so why don't we take a stand"* 
 

1/3 COY St. Xavier's College, NCC organised a cleanliness drive 
on 25th of August. The cleanliness drive was organised at Karamtoli 
Talab, Morabadi. A total of 30 cadets were present at the event. 
Appoximately 150 kgs of waste was collected including plastic 
wrapers, polythenes, bottles, etc. Some civilians also gave their 
helping hands. All solid waste were collected and taken by the 
Ranchi Municipal Corporation. 

The event was a successful one under the guidance of ANO Lt. 
Dr. Priya Srivastava ma'am.  

 
*"Bright future begins with a clean environment"* 

 

 
 
 


